
UNCLASSIFIED

U.S. Army Maj. Gen. Mark Hertling, commander, Multi -National Division-North, serves Thanksgiving dinner to Soldiers at Patrol Base Olsen, 
Iraq, during his visit,  Nov. 27, 2008.

(U.S. Army photo by Sgt. Kani Ronningen/Released) 081127-A-5049R-265



U.S. Army Staff Sgt. David Rodriguez from 1st Armored Division 
Command Group, Personal Security Detachment, eats his 
Thanksgiving lunch at Forward Operating Base Bernstein, Iraq, 
during the visit of Maj. Gen. Mark Hertling, commander of Multi-

UNCLASSIFIED

National Division-North, on Nov. 27, 2008.  

(U.S. Army photo by Sgt. Kani Ronningen/Released) 
081127-A-5049R-147



UNCLASSIFIED

U.S. Army Staff Sgt. Brian Clevinger from Danville, Ind., of the 38th Military Police Company, 95th Military Police Battalion, speaks with an 
interpreter while observing the Iraqi Police Leadership Course at the Iraqi Police El Mada'in District Headquarters in eastern Baghdad, Iraq, 
on Nov. 24, 2008.  
(U.S. Army photo by Staff Sgt. James Selesnick/Released) 081124-A-4676S-001



U.S. Army Sgt. Derek Lancaster  from Rutherfordton, N.C., of the 
38th Military Police Company, 95th Military Police Battalion, talks 
with another U.S. Soldier at an Iraqi Army rifle and pistol range in 
Salmin Pak, El Mada'in, Baghdad, Iraq, on Nov 26, 2008.  Iraqi Police 

UNCLASSIFIED

supervisors are conducting marksmanship training as part of the 
Iraqi Police Leadership Development Course.  

(U.S. Army photo by Staff Sgt. James Selesnick/Released) 
081126-A-4676S-179



UNCLASSIFIED

U.S. Army Sgt. Derek Lancaster from Rutherfordton, N.C., of the 38th Military Police Company, 95th Military Police Battalion, talks with 
another Soldier during the Iraqi Police Leadership Course conducted at the Iraqi Police El Mada'in District Headquarters in Salman Pak, 
eastern Baghdad, Iraq, on Nov 26, 2008.  Iraqi Police supervisors are attending this course to improve their leadership skills and enhance 
their professional knowledge.      (U.S. Army photo by Staff Sgt. James Selesnick/Released) 081126-A-4676S-014



UNCLASSIFIED

An Iraqi soldier, from 17th Iraqi Army Division, uses a metal detector to search for possible weapon caches in the village of Smahill,  Iraq, on 
Nov. 28, 2008.  U.S. Soldiers, from Alpha Battery, 4th Battalion, 27th Field Artillery Regiment, 2nd Brigade Combat Team, 1st Armored 
Division, trained the Iraqi soldiers on how to use the metal detectors effectively.  
(U.S. Army photo by Spc. Chase Kincaid/Released) 081128-A-8201K-046



UNCLASSIFIED

U.S. Army Spc. Emerson, from Alpha Battery, 4th Battalion, 27th Field Artillery Regiment, 2nd Brigade Combat Team, 1st Armored Division, 
radios headquarters to relay some important information during a patrol of the "Samra Jungle“,  near the village of Smahill,  Iraq, on Nov. 26, 
2008.  
(U.S. Army photo by Spc. Chase Kincaid/Released) 081126-A-8201K-066


